Grady Trauma Surgeons Participate in Stop The Bleed*"

STOP

THE BLEED

Grady Trauma, which includes Morehouse School of Medicine’s Drs. Keren Bashan-Gilzenrat,
Ed Childs, Omar Danner, Leslie Matthews, and Assad Taha, participated in the Stop The
Bleed*™ Training Program in Hollywood, Fla., on January 10, 2017.

Grady Trauma'’s participation in the Stop The Bleed Training Program is part of its
volunteering efforts with the EAST Community Outreach Program. The Stop The Bleed
program focused on hemorrhage control training for the security staff/public personnel and
the general public from the Hollywood area, and was implemented in three separate sessions.
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